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05 January 2023

MEMORANDUM NO. 02
Series of 2023

T O: All Concerned
SUBJECT: Deadline for 2022 Reimbursement of Enhanced
Hospitalization Programme (eHOPE)
Please be informed that applications for reimbursement of eHHOPE for year 2022
should be submitted to HRDO for processing on or before 31 January 2023.
For strict compliance.

-

ROLANDO T. BELLO
Vice-Chancellor



